
 

Posted: Friday, August 05, 2016 

 

 

Special Meeting Notice 

 

 

The Board of Commissioners of the North Beach Water District 

are providing public notice of a special meeting to be held: 

Monday, August 08, 2016 1:00 PM 

2212 272nd Street 

Ocean Park, Washington 98640 

The purpose of the special meeting is to: 

1.  To approve 1st pay request from Stettler Supply Company of 

Salem Oregon ($140,232.44) 


